
Minutes of the GPL and School Board representatives' walk-about and GPL Board 

Meeting  

Monday, December 5, 2011 

 

GPL Board Members Present:  Sue Stewart, Jim Hodsell, Arlene Rhodes, Fred Baily, 

Margie Prasek.  Also present: Library Director Regina Doi and Guy Gardner and 

Kimberly LaBelle from the Galway School.  

 

The GPL Board Members met with Kimberly LaBelle and Guy Gardner at 12:30 pm to 

tour several proposed sites on school property for possible use by the Library.  The areas 

were the old bus garage, land south west of the school (wetlands?), and land north of the 

Galway Cemetery.  Both groups represented have agreed to gather more information and 

pursue the possibilities further.   

 

After the walk-about, GPL Board members met at the Library to recap the walk-about. 

From the Library perspective, the preferred piece of land would be where the old bus 

parking garage is located.  Second to that possibility was the parcel of land north of the 

Galway Cemetery.  Discussions followed as to how much land we would need.  Margie 

will check with her friend from the USEPA about evaluating possible contamination in 

the garage.  Sue will be attending the next school board meeting with out list of 

preferences and suggestions.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 pm.   


